
Reception Homework – Friday 24th November 2023 

 

Please complete your homework in your yellow homework book. Your homework book can 

stay at home; it does not need to come into school. Once completed, take a photo and 

upload it onto Tapestry. Please give it the title: Homework 24.11.2023 

 

Activity: 

This week, we would like you to go on a shape hunt. Shapes are everywhere! At school, we 

have been focusing on circles and triangles. Can you spot circles and triangles in your house 

or out and about this weekend? Can you tell your grown up how you know it is a circle or a 

triangle? Remember, we have been saying we know a shape is a circle because it is round 

and we know a shape is a triangle because it has three sides and three corners.  

 

Parents: 

• You could either search for the shapes around the house on everyday objects or you 

could draw the shapes onto different pieces of paper and hide them around the 

house for your child to find. 

• Encourage your child to say the shape out loud when they find it. 

• Encourage your child to explain how they know. 

• Write or take pictures of the shapes your child finds. 


